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From November 2023, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff 
review 2024-25 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were 
given the opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the flat and 
time-varying minimum feed-in tariffs do you support? 
 
N/A, while the justification is made that the ESC's "protect the interests of solar and non-
solar customers" the draft proposed actions does not display this, leaning heavily to benefit 
retailers. 
 
What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 
 
The Feed-In Tariff at the minimum should not be further lowered in current market 
conditions. The FiT being lowered in the last 2 reviews based on predictions that did not 
match reality, should be taken into account and be reassessed and reversed leading to a FiT 
floating between 6.7 to 5.2 cents per kWh. 
 
For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative 
methodologies should we consider? 
 
Predictions that take into account current market factors. eg. developing situation in the Red 
Sea. 


